Thank You Letter - Wave 6
Dear [STATE] Resident:
Thank you for completing our recent survey. Motorcycle use has been on the rise in recent years.
The National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) is working to improve the safety of all road
users, including motorcyclists. The information you provided will help NHTSA develop more effective
ways of improving traffic safety for all road users, and NHTSA greatly appreciates your participation.
In appreciation of your time, we have included a $10.00 reward.
Thanks again for being a part of this survey.
Sincerely,
Essie Wagner
Director, Office of Behavioral Safety Research
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